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Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau

On January 9, 2017, the Verizon Telephone Companies (Verizon) filed Application No. 220 with
the Federal Communications Commission for Special Permission for a waiver of Section 61.74 of
the Commission’s rules.

On May 25, 2010, Verizon introduced a new contract tariff option in its Tariff FCC Nos. 1 and
11 under Transmittal No. 1090. This new Contract Option provided discounted rates for Hi-
Definition Digital Video Transport Service (Hi-Def DVTS) and Serial Component Video Service
(SCVS) when the terms and conditions set forth in the new contract tariff option are satisfied.
The original contract tariff option provided for an extension of the service period. At this time,
Verizon plans to introduce another extension of the service period.

Verizon therefore requested special permission to waive the requirements of Section 61.74 of the
Commission's rules in order to allow each tariff to reference the other tariff with respect to the
terms of the new extension of the service period.

During the electronic filing, Verizon inadvertently posted the application to only FCC11. Verizon
is hereby amending its application so that it appears under both FCC1 and FCC11 in the FCC’s
Electronic Tariff Filing System.

Illustrative tariff pages (unchanged from the original application) are being included with this
amended application.



This amendment and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the Federal
Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).

In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.21(a)(3) of the Commission’'s rules, the FCC
Registration Number (FRN) for Verizon is 0003-7085-00. Verizon is filing this application on
behalf of issuing carriers with the following FRNs:

Tariff FCC No. 1 Tariff FCC No. 11
0002-0732-03 0003-4694-42
0002-1092-13 0003-6289-71
0002-1668-25
0003-2717-98
0003-2735-05
0003-3166-92

All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this amendment should be forwarded to
Frederick Moacdieh, Executive Director, Federal Regulatory and Legal Affairs, via facsimile on
(202) 336-7922, or by hand-delivery to 1300 I Street NW, Suite 500 East, Washington, DC 20005.

T

Frederick Moacdieh
Executive Director

Attachments:
Illustrative Tariff Pages for Tariff FCC Nos. 1 and 11



